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When you wear odd socks you’ll be
helping GROW Australia raise

awareness of mental health issues
and help to stamp out the stigma

around mental ill-health.

TOGETHER LET’S STAMP OUT THE
STIGMA OF MENTAL ILL-HEALTH

By wearing a pair of Odd Socks
you’re on your way to starting the

conversation about mental
wellbeing and helping GROW

deliver valuable support services. 
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